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02.02.21                               Changes to Staffing Team after February Half Term 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Nursery and Reception Children, 
 
I write to inform you of a number of changes to the staffing team in our Early Years department 
following the February half term break.  
 
As you will already know, Mrs Taylor, teacher of Sunrise Class, will temporarily be leaving Thames View 
at the end of Term 3 (Friday 12th February), to begin her Maternity Leave. We will miss Mrs Taylor while 
she is away, but I am sure you will join with the staff in wishing her and her husband all the very best for 
an exciting future with their new baby girl, due in March.   
 
Mrs Thomas, one of our part time Sparkles Nursery teachers will be increasing her working days and 
moving into Sunrise Class to cover Mrs Taylor’s Maternity leave from the start of Term 4 (Tuesday 23rd 
February for the children).  
 
The children in Sunrise Class will shortly be receiving a ‘goodbye message’ from Mrs Taylor and a 
‘welcome message’ from Mrs Thomas. 
 
Mrs Johnson, another of our part time Sparkles Nursery teachers will also sadly be leaving us on Friday 
12th February. Her expertise and enthusiasm will be greatly missed. We thank her for everything she has 
done for the children during her time at Thames View and wish her all the very best as she leaves to 
pursue a different opportunity within the field of education.  
 
Mrs Thompson, with the support of our extremely experienced Nursery teaching assistants will continue 
to provide the consistency and the high level of Nursery care and education expected at Thames View.  
 
These changes will be overseen and supported on a daily basis by Mrs Adshead, our Early Years Leader, 
and should not directly affect the children’s care or education in any way. However, please do not 
hesitate to speak to a member of the Early Years Team or to Mrs Riddington, if you have any questions.    
 
Thank you once again for all your support. 
 
Best wishes 
 

DLDaburn   
 
Deanne Daburn 
Head of School 


